
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our Yr 3 and 5 students have been busy 

completing their NAPLAN assessments. These 

bi-annual assessments give us some great 

information about how your child is 

progressing with their schooling compared to 

other students across Australia. At Mulyan 

we always ’Aim High’ and will use these 

assessments alongside other information we 

gather about your children to cater for 

learning needs in the classroom. These 

assessments have shifted online and so far all 

of our tests have run smoothly—something 

that is often out of our hands. Fingers 

crossed for the rest of this week!! 

 

I’d like to share some really great feedback 

from the community. Last week we had our 

PSSA cricket team compete in round 1 of the 

knockout against Canowindra PS. The 

behaviour and sportsmanship of our team 

was fantastic—so much so that I received 2 

separate emails to congratulate the team on 

how they represented the school. It is no 

surprise to us but wonderful recognition of 

them doing us proud. Speaking of the cricket, 

we came second in this match and will now  

set our sights on next years knockout... 

 

It has been a busy start with sport. Our 

swimmers again represented the school and 

themselves with pride at the western region 

swimming carnival held in Dubbo last 

Tuesday. It was a hot day and all competed 

well. 

FROM OUR  PRINCIPAL 

We have the Festival of International 

Understanding parade on the weekend. We’d 

love to see as many families join us as possible. 

Our meeting spot is Club Cowra at 3:30pm—

more details within the newsletter. Mrs 

Montgomery and Mrs Knights have done a great 

job organising this for us this year and we look 

forward to a fantastic day. 

Last Friday our Year 5 and 6 students went to 

Cowra High School for the CHS Open Day. 

Students had the opportunity to engage with 

some high interest lessons and began 

familiarising themselves with the environment. It 

was lovely to see some of our parents accept the 

invitation from Cowra High to come and have a 

look for themselves too. There are always so 

many great opportunities presented to the kids 

in our public education system and we look 

forward to strengthening the transition for our 

kids as they move into Yr 7 next year and 

beyond. 

We have moved past the halfway mark of the 

term. We remind all students, parents and carers 

about expectations around wearing the correct 

school uniform every day and meeting our 

expectation around engagement and 

interactions.  

Easter is just around the corner and we will all 

get a nice mid-term 

break soon. I hope you 

all have something nice 

planned!! 

 

Have a great week, 

 

Mr Nick Berry 
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Week  Focus:  We take responsibility for our own actions. 
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INFANTS AWARDEES - WEEK 7 

MERIT AWARD Mehi Braddon-Cutmore BRONZE AWARD  

Samuel French Aliyah Torok   

Savannah Budge   

Kolby Beveridge  GOLD BOOK AWARD  

Florence Wright  Laisha Caculitan   

Chelsea Digiacomo Averee Driscoll  

Zoey Hunt  Joaquin Patdu   

Aria Foley Evangelyne Spencer   

Tyler Pullen  Maddison Tarrant   

Evie Judge Crystal Thornhill  

Ava Williams  Jerikye Williams   

Miami Torok    

Zoe Wilson    

MERIT AWARD Jayden Simpson  BRONZE AWARD 

Madyson Hartwig   

Jesse Williams  MARVELLOUS   

Maddox Bright  MULLIGRUBBER  

Zahra Horsfall  Patrick Troy   

Pippa Newham   

Fletcher Smith  PRINICPALS  

Mia Doran  AWARD  

Callum Synnerdahl  Gracie Blair   

Jacob Rowston Lachlan Minehan   

Zarah Williams    

Billie Barwick Miller    

Yazmin McKay    

Mia Robbins    

Kai Southwell    

PRIMARY AWARDEES - WEEK  6 

 



 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS/ IMPORTANT DATES 

Wednesday 20th March 3-6 Assembly 9.20am VTS 

Friday 22nd March Harmony Day CINC 

Saturday 23rd March Festival of International Understanding Parade  

Wednesday 27th March K-2 Assembly 9.20am VTS 

 Peachey Richardson Gala Day 

 Stage 3 Girls—League Tag Peachey Richardson  

 Western Hockey Trials 

Thursday 28th March  Easter Hat Parade and Family Day  

 Easter Egg Hunt  

Friday 29th March  Good Friday 

Monday 1 April Easter Monday 

Wednesday 3rd April  School Cross Country  

 3-6 Assembly 9.20am VTS 

Thursday 4th April  Cold Rock Stall 

Wednesday 10th April K-2 Assembly 9.20am VTS 

Friday 12th April  Last Day of School  

Monday 29th April Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 30th April  Students Back to School  
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Georgie is a polite and kind student. 

Works efficiently in class and presents neat 

bookwork. 

Always wears her uniform with pride. 

Is keen to participate and share her knowledge 

with others. 

Works well during Reading time, participating 

and working independently. 

Never complains and is always friendly to her 

peers and teachers. 

Adheres to playground and classroom rules and 

procedures. 

Creates some interesting stories and has a good 

knowledge of Soundwaves. 

Always comes to school with a big smile on her 

face and shows great resilience when required. 

A pleasure to have in the classroom. 

 

 

Congratulations Georgie 
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Congratulations to Jack for receiving the 
February Young Achiever award! 

 
Jack is truly remarkable with his imaginative, 

passionate, and eager-to-learn attitude. He's always 
ready to help explain how to accomplish activities to 

his peers, and to tell a great story or a would you 
rather in class. 

 
He shows Mulyan school values of Respect, 

Responsibility, and Resilience in all aspects of his 
behaviour and learning. 

 
Jack’s creativity and kindness affect the whole class, 

making our learning environment better. He's not only 
a great learner himself but also motivates and supports 
his classmates to do their best. He encourages others to 

try new things and celebrates their achievements, 
showing his outstanding character. 

 
He models to his classmates daily on wearing his 

uniform with pride and enjoys engaging in activities 
with his peers and classmates. 

 
Jack, you truly deserve this award. Your dedication to 

improving our school and class is amazing. Keep up 
the good work and keep inspiring those around you 

with your wonderful qualities. 
 

Congratulations once again! 

February 

Jack Mullins   



 

 

What month is your birthday? 

November  

Do you have any pets?  

I have a dog  

Favourite Colour? 

Red 

Best ways to relax or pamper yourself? 

A Massage  

Favourite Food? 

Pizza  

Favourite Song? 

Stumblin In 

Most influential person? 

My Dad  

 

Favourite Movie? 

 Dirty Dancing   

Favourite holiday destination? 

Hawkes Nest 

Favourite Sport? 

GOLF  

  

Favourite TV Show? 

NCIS 

Something people don’t now about you? 

I used to do  

Ballroom Dancing  

Favourite Quote? 

Seriously  

  

 

Name: Kim Dedonker  

Title: SLSO 



 

 



 

 


